
Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Jack Roemer <jackr@speedishuttle.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:03 PM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Cc: Ingram, Penny (UTC); Cecil Morton; Alika Rogers
Subject: RE: USDOT
Attachments: SPEEDISHUTTLE WASHINGTON LLC -YG.PDF

Hi Tina,

We were able to get a new USDOT number for SpeediShuttle Washington, LLC. The new number, which was just issued,
is 2608751(see attached}. We would appreciate it if you could change this is the WUTC records and apologize for the
inconvenience.

Thank yau,

.~.._

Jack Roemer
SpeediShuttle Nawaii/Seattle
Chief Fina»cial Of~eer
"1.132 Bishop Street, Suite 2312
Honolulu, Hawaii, 96813
808-772-5700 x1 l0 (Office)
808-283-0437 (Cell)
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This message, and any attachments to it, may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, or communication of this message is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and delete the message and any attachments. Thank you.

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC) [mailto:tleipski@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:28 AM
To: Jack Roemer
Cc: Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Subject: FW: USDOT

Hi Jack,

I'm not sure what they mean by this: USDOT can simply add SpeediShuttle Washington, LLC as an "affiliate."

Because this is a separate entity with a different legal name, the USDOT number's Legal Name must match how you are
registered with our agency.

Tina Leipski

Utilities &Transportation Commission

Licensing Services

360-664-1170

fax 360-5~6-1181



From: Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 8:20 AM
To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)
Subject: FW: USDOT

Tina, this is out of my expertise...can you handle?

This e-mail states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are

not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances

change or additional information he brought to our attention. Staffs opinions are not binding on the

commission.

Sincerely,

Penny L. Ingram ~ Regulatory Analyst

Washington Utilities &Transportation Commission, Regulatory Services Division

P.O. Box 47250 ~ 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr SW, Olympia, WA 98504

ph: 360.664.1242 ~ pin~ram@utc.wa.~ov ~ fax: 360-586-1150

From: Jack Roemer [mailto:iackr@speedishuttle.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:02 PM
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Subject: USDOT

Hi Penny,

A USDOT person in Hawaii has deactivated the USDOT number for SpeediShuttle Washington, LLC in error. Although the
Washington DC office has advised us they can reactivate the number, it will take too long before we begin operations.
The DC office suggest we use the SpeediShuttle, LLC number (Hawaii) for Washington since we already have authority
under that number and USDOT can simply add SpeediShuttle Washington, LLC as an "affiliate." We don't have any
strong objections to this but I don't know how it affects the WUTC. Can we simply change the USDOT number for

SpeediShuttle Washington, LLC to 1286104?

Thank you,

Jack Roemer
SpeediShuttle Seattle
Chief Financial Officer
1237 S. Director St.
Seattle, WA 98108
206-456-6787 (Cell)
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